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Dear Students (and Parents/Carers),

We really hope that you have managed to enjoy some of the sunshine safely with your family over the
Easter break. It has been lovely for your teachers to hear how you have all been getting on at home doing
some brilliant activities such as arts & craft, dancing, sports, cooking and so much more!

Sadly, although today is the start of a new term, we still aren't allowed to come in to college. However,
don't think we have forgotten you! All your teachers have more activities for you to do. Your teachers love
to hear how you've been getting on and will continue to call home to speak your parents and carers and
hopefully speak to you also.

We miss you all. The college is a very strange place without you but we are so excited to see you all again,
whenever that might be. Until then, continue being brave and amazing.

We have enclosed a sunflower seed for you to plant and nurture whilst you are away. Please let your
teachers know how it’s getting on.

Your Teachers, LSAs and Support Staff at Manor Green College
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We really hope that you have enjoyed the sunshine
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safely with your family over Easter. It's been lovely to
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hear about the CICtIVItIeS you have been doing at home.
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Arts, crafts, dancing, sports cooking and lots more.
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Sadly, we are still notable to come into school.
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We  have not forgotten and your teachers have lots
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for you to be doing at home. They will also  call
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at home to see
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miss you all and the College is a very strange place
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without  you . Continue to stay’ brave and amazing!
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We have enclosed a sunflowerseed for to grow.
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Let your teachers know how it's getting on.

Best wishes
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from your teachers, LSAs and Support Staff at
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Manor Green College




